
From: Clerk WoolhopePC 

Sent: 25 February 2015 14:45 
To: Atkins, Charlotte 

Subject: RE: 143502/FH - Little Canwood 

 

Hello Charlotte 
  
The parish council comments were: 
  
" The parish council object to this application as size and scale are too dominant (as 
one previous application which was objected to). Please could Herefordshire 
Council review the history of this site. Also the plans were unclear and difficult to 
view online" 
 
For your information I am no longer clerk to Woolhope PC but don't think they have 
appointed a new clerk to date so I haven't done a handover of paperwork and email 
yet 

Kind Regards 
Janet Chester 
(Clerk to Woolhope Parish Council)  
  
SEE ALSO THE WOOLHOPE PARISH WEB-SITE: www.woolhopeparish.org  
  
 
  

 
From: catkins@herefordshire.gov.uk 
To:  
Subject: 143502/FH - Little Canwood 
Date: Tue, 24 Feb 2015 12:29:29 +0000 

Dear Janet, 
  
You may recall that I consulted the Parish Council on the above planning application 
and we agreed an extension in time for the Parish Council to comment, from 1st to 
18th February 2015.  I have been in sick leave, but on my return I do not appear to 
have received the comments.  Please could you let me know if the Parish Council 
have any comments? 
  
Kind regards, 
Charlotte Atkins, Acting Principal Planning Officer 
Herefordshire Council | PO Box 230 | Blueschool House, Blueschool Street | Hereford | HR1 
2ZB 
  
Tel: 01432 260536 | Email: catkins@herefordshire.gov.uk 
  
  
“Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual 
and not necessarily those of Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Clinical 

http://www.woolhopeparish.org/
mailto:catkins@herefordshire.gov.uk
mailto:catkins@herefordshire.gov.uk


Commissioning Group (HCCG), Wye Valley NHS Trust or 2gether NHS Foundation 
Trust. You should be aware that Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Clinical 
Commissioning Group (HCCG), Wye Valley NHS Trust & 2gether NHS Foundation 
Trust monitors its email service. This e-mail and any attached files are confidential 
and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This communication may contain 
material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended 
recipient and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, 
dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If 
you have received this e-mail in error please contact the sender immediately and 
destroy all copi 


